
  

 

  
 
Further to the FTSE notices released on 22 June 2020 and 23 June 2020 in relation to the PG & E Corp 

(USA): Shares in Issue Change, please be advised that the below notice has been withdrawn until final 
confirmation that the offering is complete. PG & E Corp will remain in the below indexes with an 
unchanged shares in issue figure of 529,785,896 until further notice. 
 
Please see updated notice below: 
 

PG & E Corp. (USA): Shares in Issue Change - Notice Withdrawn 

Changes in FTSE Indexes 

24 June 2020 

Following the receipt of updated shares in issue information for PG & E Corp. (USA, constituent) as a 
result of an equity offering, please see details of affected indexes and effective dates below: 
  

Index 
Effective From 

Start of Trading 

FTSE All-World Index 29 June 2020 

FTSE MPF All-World Index 29 June 2020 

FTSE Developed Index 29 June 2020 

FTSE Global Mid Cap Index 29 June 2020 

FTSE Developed ex Multinational 

Index 

29 June 2020 

FTSE Global Style Index 29 June 2020 
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